From: "Jones, David" <JonesDi@hingham-ma. gov=

Date: Movember 9, 2015 at 8:31:48 AM EST

To: "bthompsonbosi@amail. com™ <bthompsonbos@amail. com=

Subject: FW: Public Records Request Follow-up for Use of Force Policy

Good Moming Mr. Thompson,

I am responding on behalf of the Chief of Police regarding the attached email. | willforward you a copy of the records release form unless
yvou are local and want to pick one up. i there is anything in particular you are looking for besides the entire policy | could probably help
you in the meantime while | have the policy copied to be sent. Thank you.

Sincerely,

David P Jones
Deputy Chief of Police



